Request for Quotation #02-2023 The State of Connecticut Judicial Branch invites experienced and qualified contractors to submit sealed quotations to perform first priority snow plowing at various courthouses statewide. Mandatory Site Visits are scheduled to begin on Friday, October 2, 2020. Complete details are available in the bid package. Quotations must be received by 11:30 A.M. on FRIDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2020. VENDORS CURRENTLY REGISTERED UNDER THE STATE'S SMALL BUSINESS SET-ASIDE PROGRAM ARE ENCOURAGED TO BID. Bid package may be obtained from the Judicial Branch Purchasing Services web site below. www.jud.ct.gov/external/news/busopp/ An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer

